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Seminar on Uniting Talent With Opportunity 
on 31.03.2022

The Department of Commerce of the
Victoria Institution (College) with
IQAC and Eastern India Regional
Council of the Institute of Company
Secretaries of India (ICSI) had
arranged a seminar on UNITING
TALENT WITH OPPORTUNITY on
31st March 2022 at Keshub Memorial
Hall from 9A.M. to 10.30 A.M.

In this seminar we had eminent speaker S.
Sreejesh, Assistant Director, ICSI-EIRC.
He spoke about the requirement of
Company Secretary in different sectors
and by passing this course how the
students can get more opportunities as per
their qualification.

It has been seen that there are many students
who want to pursue some course along with
graduation but they don't have the idea and
guideline to do so. This seminar has been
arranged to give the students an opportunity to
enhance their needs towards professional
field.
We received a huge response from the
students as they were able to ask questions
and their queries were being solved. It has also
been mentioned in the seminar that post Covid
also, the opportunities of talented people have
not been minimized rather uplifted.




